MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING
OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

HELD DECEMBER 1, 1959

THE CiTy PLaNNING COMMISSION MET IN REGULAR SEsSioN oN DECEMBER
1, 1959, at 8:00 o'crLock P.Mm,

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY CHAIRMAN STANHURST. PRESENT
were Goroon OLsen, RicHARD TowNSEND, RoBerT SuLTEEN, MR. EcHoLs
AND MR. CAMPBELL.

A HEARING WAS CALLED ON THE VACATION OF AN ALLEY FROM CHETCO
AvenuE To COTTAGE STREET, HOWEVER, THERE NOT BEING A QUORUM
PRESENT THE HEARING WAS NOT HELD.

THERE WAS SOME DISCUSSION AMONG THE MEMBERS PRESENT IN REGARD TO
THE PLACING OF STREET LI1GHTS ON PaAciFic anp County ROAD INTER-
SECTION AND A LIGHT ALONG AzZALEA PArRk RoaD.

A MOTiION WAS MADE BY Goroon OLSEN AND SECONDED BY RicHARD Town-
SEND THAT THE MEETING BE ADJOURNED,.
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